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September 2017 

Dear Former Hawkley Hall High School Student 

GCSE CERTIFICATE AND AWARDS PRESENTATION EVENING 

THURSDAY 8th NOVEMBER 2018 

You are invited to join other members of your former Year 11 group along with Hawkley Hall staff, Governors 

and guests, at the GCSE Certificate and Awards Presentation Evening.  This is to be held in the Small Sports 

Hall, at Hawkley Hall High School. 

GCSE certificates, subject prizes and several special awards will be presented on the evening. 

 The presentation will officially begin at 6.30pm therefore you should arrive at least 30 minutes prior to this in 

order to be seated correctly.  SMART DRESS IS A REQUIREMENT OF THE EVENT. 

Due to the limited seating capacity of the venue, you will only be allowed to invite two family guests to the 

presentation evening, and also it will be impossible to accommodate former students and guests who arrive on 

the night, having not given prior notice to the school.  

Please complete the reply slip attached and return it to the school office or email admin@hhhs.net no later 

than Wednesday 31st October 2018. 

The evening is intended to be a celebration of the success of Hawkley Hall’s 2018 Leavers, and provides an 

opportunity for a reunion of students, staff and friends.  

We look forward to seeing you on the evening.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr P Rimmer 

Headteacher 

Enc.  
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HAWKLEY HALL HIGH SCHOOL 

 

GCSE CERTIFICATES AND AWARDS PRESENTATION EVENING 

 

THURSDAY 8TH  NOVEMBER 2018 

 

HHHS – NEW SPORTS HALL 

 

 

NAME IN FULL 

(BLOCK CAPITALS)………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Signature………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

I shall / shall not be able to attend the evening and intend to bring along…………….. family/guest(s). 

 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN THIS FORM TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BEFORE WEDNESDAY 31ST 

OCTOBER 2018, MARKING IT FOR THE ATTENTION OF MRS E. BOSY, STUDENT SUPPORT OFFICER. 

OR EMAIL TO admin@hhhs.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


